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Results of the General Municipal Election Held on November 6, 2012

The City Clerk has not yet received the Statement of Votes from the Orange County Registrar of Voters.
The Administrative Report for this item will be provided to Council after the Statement is received. Itis
anticipated that the report will be provided to Council on Monday, December 3, 2012.
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